
 

 

Temporary Closure of Roads 

Roads Act 1993 – Section 75 Roads Regulations 1994 – Article 12 

 

Notice of Decision 

 

Tuam Municipal District 

Notice is hereby given that Galway County Council has made an order closing a section of the R328 

Barrack Street Dunmore between N83 High Street Dunmore and L-6517 and the L-65172-0 (The 

Square) from 12:00 noon to 5:00 p.m. on Thursday 7th August 2025 to facilitate the Dunmore Annual 

Festival 2025. 

 

     Alternative routes: 

 

• Those travelling from the N83 Ballyhaunis, R328 Ballindine, R360 Williamstown and R362 
Glenamaddy direction to R328 Clonbern may use N83 High Street and L6517 The Green 
Dunmore. 
 

• Those travelling from the R328 Clonbern may access Dunmore via L6517 The Green. 
 

• Access to Garda Station, Eurospar shop and sports grounds will be via the L6517 The Green 
only. 

 

Local vehicular access will not be permitted.  
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